
June 19th, 2023 7:00 PM
MQP Board of Education
Meeting Minutes Summary

In attendance:
Danielle Emert
Tricia Steffens
Steve Notestine
Denise Molen
Kelly Pimmel
Beth Radafeld
Fr. Craig
Beth Ward (zoom)
Mrs. Heather Fanning

Voting:

May Minutes Passed

Voting for New Officers:

New President-Tricia Steffens
New Vice President-Kelly Pimmel
Secretary-Eric Fields

New Board Member-Katie Basara (3 year term)

Pastor Update:
421 students are currently registered for next school year. All vacant faculty and staff positions
have been filled for next school year. Still looking for a school nurse. We have 2-3 applicants at
this time. Painting of the gym is postponed at this time due to the large cost. Topic to be
revisited in January 2024.


